
Andy McLean - District Executive – Candidate Information 

 

OSSTF District 10 Membership, 

I am declaring my candidacy for the position of District 10 Vice President. I humbly ask you to 

put your trust in my hands in order to better serve you in this position over the next (2) years. 

As a teacher within this membership for over the past 18 years, I have been involved in my local 

branch as the Collective Bargaining Committee Member at Alexander Mackenzie Secondary 

School, for many years. From this experience, I gained interest in the process that our union 

takes during negotiations with the board during times of contractual negotiations. This led me 

to be part of our local Table Team during our last round of negotiations. I am glad that I was able 

to be a part of that team, as it certainly allowed me to see the process firsthand and to gain 

insight into the issues that are constantly discussed between the union and our employer. This 

year, I volunteered to be part of the District Executive and now hold the position of Executive 

Officer.  

I am not here to bore you with long-winded promises, or outrageous expectations. The other 

candidates who put their name forward, I thank and will do a fine job as well. I will just let you 

know that I will do what I can to help each member to the best of my ability and try to help 

strengthen our membership during my time as one of your two District Vice President’s. 

Thank you, 
Andy McLean 


